
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because it's our job to raise our children not the government. I feel like you 
are teaching them to lie to their parents or legal guardians. Shame on you Government. 
 
Regards,  
Tina Wilson  
195 NE Lenox St 
Hillsboro, OR 97124  
 


